From: applications.administrator@capitol.local

To: Senate Redistricting
Subject: INETMAIL: Redistricting Public Input
Date: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 4:25:25 PM

Date: 2021-09-28
First Name: Sheri
Last Name: Reiter
Title: N/A
Organization: self
Address:

City: El Paso
State: TX

Zipcode:

Phone:

Affirm public info: I agree
Regarding: Senate

Message:

As aresident of El Paso for over 30 years, I am extremely dismayed at the continual barrage of
misrepresentations and outright lies being brought forth from the Texas Senate. You are all
trying to do it again by redistricting Fort Bliss away from District 16 (El Paso). Do you

realize that Fort Bliss is in the heart of El Paso? How can you consider moving Fort Bliss to
another district? It makes no sense. The brave men and women of Fort Bliss live and work in El
Paso. They are each an integral part of the fabric that makes our city so wonderful.

Redistricting should not happen for Fort Bliss. I believe this is another tactic to divide this

state even more than you already have. This is political folly. Please stop this madness!





